
 
Friday 22nd November 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, Year 3 are working hard to prepare their performance of It’s A Party! In order to ensure 
a polished performance on the night, we will be walking down to Shirley Baptist Church at 12:30 on 
the 12th December so that we can do our final dress rehearsal. 
 
We would ask that you arrange for child to be collected promptly at 4pm from Shirley Baptist Church 
on this day. You will find the church on Shirley High Street (Stratford Road) next door to the Shirley 
Temple restaurant and almost opposite Marks and Spencer food store. There is a free car park 
behind Iceland and Aldi, as well as a number of places to park on the street.  
 
As we will be walking, we are always on the look out for offers of help. If you could help us to walk 
down to the church, please make a note on the bottom of the form, including your full name, maiden 
name and date of birth so that we can List 99 check you.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 3 team. 
 

 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________ Class:__________ 
 
I will be collecting my child from Shirley Baptist Church on 12.12.13 
 
I will arrange for someone else to collect my child, this person is: 
 
___________________________________________________  
 
My child will need to walk back to SCKids with a member of staff. 
 
 
 
If I need to be contacted during the afternoon, the phone number to ring is: 
 
_________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed:________________________________ 
 
 
*** I am able to help walk the children down to the church. 
 
Full name:…………………………….. Maiden name:………………… 
D.O.B:…………………………………………. 


